
This year, TSOs like you have been enjoying a significant pay raise. For years, TSOs have been 
underpaid and overworked, and we’re just now starting to receive the wages and rights we 
deserve.

But these wins are at risk. If the TSA is not properly funded, these pay raises could be in 
jeopardy, and jobs could be cut. 

That’s why TSOs across the nation are fighting for the Fund The TSA 
Act. The Fund the TSA Act will make sure the TSA receives the funding 
it needs and that your pay stays the same. TSOs across the nation are 
contacting their Representatives and telling them to cosponsor the 
Fund the TSA Act.

Scan the QR Code to make your voice heard!

 PROTECT OUR PAYCHECKS
Contact your Representative and tell them  

to cosponsor the Fund the TSA Act.

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using government equipment, because 
it suggests action to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or government phone in contacting your Member of Congress.


